Hello everyone,

I hope this email finds you all well. So here's the latest:
e Schools are closed until April 5 - so no meetings until the 7th at the earliest. This means no
Beaver buggies on Mar. 24 and no Super Hero night on the 31. We can hold these later.

e Apple stores are cancelling events for the foreseeable future so that may impact the first two
meetings in April.

e Not sure if this will affect the other outing the 7th and 14th of April where the other half of
the Beavers were going to go to Debra Dynes House to make sandwiches.

So I guess we will play things by ear at this rate. Henry and I discussed holding a hike or other
outing but if we are trying to limit exposure, we thought this wasn't the best idea.

I will try to send out individual tracking sheets for each youth so if they wish to work on PABs
or other OAS items on their own they can. That's about all we can do at this point.

If you have any other ideas or suggestions, please feel free to share it with the rest of this group.
Thanks. Stay safe.

Sue



